From: Rachel Harrison on behalf of Duty Planner

To: Lisa Foley

Subject: Incorrect recommendation on Page 2 of report for DA-2014/503
Date: Wednesday, 15 October 2014 10:34:28 AM

JRPP

The report for DA-2014/503 incorrectly describes the recommendation in the ‘Executive
Summary’ on Page 2 as:

It is recommended that deferred commencement approval be granted to DA-
2014/503 subject to the draft conditions at attachment 4.

This has been incorrectly stated as a deferred commencement and is recommended that
conditional approval be granted, and therefore should read as follows:

It is recommended that conditional approval be granted to DA-2014/503
subject to the draft conditions at attachment 4.

The draft conditions are correct.

Nowhere else in the report mentions ‘deferred commencement’.

Regards

Rachel Harrison | Senior Development Project Officer | Development Assessment
Wollongong City Council | 41 Burelli St, Wollongong
42277111
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